
MEMO 
 

TO:    CITY MANAGER CYNTHIA ALAMILLO 

 

FROM: JUDY WILSON, MANZANITA LICENSE AND ORDINANCE SPECIALIST 

 

DATE: 5/30/2019 

 

RE:  TILLAMOOK COUNTY ORDINANCE #84 AMENDMENT #1 –  

  CHANGES TO COUNTY ORDINANCE REGULATING SHORT TERM RENTALS 

 

 

 

After five months of public meetings, Tillamook County has adopted Amendment #1 to Ordinance #84 

which regulates short term rentals in its unincorporated areas. 

 

I have reviewed their new regulations and think that it is worth having the City Council review them and 

compare them to Manzanita’s Short Term Rental Ordinance #10-03 for several reasons: 

 

 This revision was the result of citizen concerns and complaints about short term rentals and the 

impact on communities; therefore, the Council may want to consider some of the changes in 

addressing livability issues in Manzanita.   

 

 Because Tillamook County regulates the short term rentals in Manzanita’s UGB, it can be 

confusing for the rental agencies to keep the ordinances straight.  Making our short term rental 

ordinances similar to Tillamook County’s, where possible, is helpful and appreciated. 

 

 Some of Tillamook County’s new regulations would be good additions to our short term rental 

program.  For example, I think that requiring the local contact name and phone number to be 

posted on the exterior of all short term rentals could assist with identifying illegal rentals. 

 

 

 

   

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

 

Judy Wilson 

License and Ordinance Specialist   
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